
 
 

YEAR TWO NEWSLETTER – SUMMER TERM 1 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

I hope you all had a lovely Easter holiday and are ready for an exciting Summer Term! 
This half term, we will be linking our curriculum with a topic about THE SEASIDE. 
Please see the attached topic chart for further information.  
 
PE  
P.E. will take place on Tuesday and Wednesday each week and all children will need their P.E kit for this (shorts, t-shirt and plimsolls 
or trainers). Please make sure all P.E. kits and items of clothing that children take off to put their P.E. kits on are labelled with your 
child’s name. On Tuesday P.E. starts at 8:45 so please could children come to school in their P.E. kits and bring their school uniform 
in a bag so that they can get changed after P.E. 
 
Swimming 
Swimming will take place on Friday morning. All children will need a swimming costume, swimming hat, goggles and a towel in a 
waterproof bag that they can easily carry. If you would like to accompany the children, please see Mrs. David-Jekyll. 
 
Home Learning  
 
Project 
The project this term will be to create a model of a lighthouse! I am very excited about this project and look forward to seeing all 
projects on Monday 20th May. 
 
Reading  
Please could all children read with an adult every day at home for at least 10 minutes. I have noticed that all children who read 
regularly with an adult each day at home as well as in school are making more progress. Please remember that it is important to 
check that your child understands the meaning of what they read. 
 
Reading days will stay the same at school and all children must remember to return all reading books along with their completed 
reading homework in their reading journal when it is their reading day. 
 
Spelling  
All children will bring home a list of spellings to learn every Monday. I will assess the children the following Monday through a 
dictation with the weekly spellings in. All spellings are taken from the phonics curriculum the children are covering in class that week. 
 
Maths  
Please could all children complete one family maths activity a week with an adult in their Family Maths Scrapbook and return the 
completed work every Wednesday. 
 
With the weather getting warmer, please could I suggest that your child has a sun hat to wear when outside and sun screen either in 
school or applied before school.  
Could all children please bring a filled water bottle from home every day.  
 
Thank you for all your support, your children are a joy to teach. 
 
Best wishes,              
 Alice David-Jekyll and the Year Two Team         

 

Dates for your Diary: Trip to Vauxhall City Farm - Thursday 25th April 

 

 


